
      
    

ROYAL OAK PRIMARY SCHOOL FUN RUN 
Kia Ora Royal Oak Primary School Whānau 

In April Royal Oak Primary School will be holding a Fun Run fundraising event.  We are raising funds to support our 

exceptional music, STEM, Te Reo, literacy, and environmental programmes.  We also need to continue to provide learning 

support staff across all levels of the school.  

We are very grateful for the support of Rohan Thompson from Ray White Royal Oak who is our principal sponsor. 

The Fun Run will take place at school on Wednesday 6th April for Acorns and Friday 8th April for Oaks 

Students will be completing a 12- or 15-minute course which includes several fun stations along the way. We want to 

make this event as much fun as possible and we encourage students to dress up. They might like to come as their favourite 

superhero, book character, wear bright coloured clothes, paint their face or wear a onesie – anything goes! 

Are There Prizes? 

Yes! There are 2 sets of prizes for the Acorns (year 1-3) and Oaks (year 4-6) plus 100 spot prizes on the day. 

 

Most Money Raised by A Student Most Money Raised by A Class Best Dressed 

 
1ST Prize MGO Pro Scooter valued at $199 
 
2nd Prize $100 Rebel Sports Voucher 
 
3rd Prize $50 Westfield Voucher 

 
1st Prize Pizza & Mufti Day 
 
2nd Prize Ice Blocks & Mufti Day 
 
3rd Prize Mufti Day 

 
3 students will win a $25 
Westfield Voucher 

 

How do I Donate? 

Sponsor students for completing the course through the Give a Little website.  

 

Please share this link with as many friends and whānau as possible 
 

 

 https://givealittle.co.nz/l/royal-oak 
 

 

It’s been a long time since our children have been able to enjoy fun events at school and we want to make this a very 

special day for them 😊 

Unfortuantely, at this stage, whānau will not be able to attend – however watch this space, as that may change. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Parent Group parentgroup@rops.school.nz 

Ngā mihi nui 

The Fun Run Planning Team 
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